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November 12, 1982

MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

After a very successful 1981 meeting in Hamilton, Ontario
hosted by Drs. Bob Carlone and Michel Rathbone, preliminary
arrangements have been made for the Fourth Biennial Forum on

Regeneration to be held from June 2-4, 1983 at the University of

Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, Illinois. The organizers are Drs.
David L. Stocum (Department of Genetics and Development, Univer-
sity of Illinois) and Charles E. Dinsmore (Department of Anatomy,
Rush Medical College, Chicago). The June date was selected to
avoid conflict with meetings of the AAAS, Teratologists, and
Mid-West Regional Development Biology Conference.

In keeping with established tradition, the meeting will be
quite informal. To minimize costs, participants will be housed in
dormitories and can take meals in local establishments, of which
there are many on and near campus. A social hour sponsored by the
Department of Genetics and Development will be held on the evening
of June 2., The talks will be held in one of the classrooms.
Speakers will be allowed 15-30 minutes (depending on the number of
persons who wish to talk), and audio-visual equipment and
blackboards will be available.

All persons interested in attending the Forum are requested
to £ill out the enclosed form by November 30,1982. A second
letter will be sent in February 1983 to those who respond, with
information about registration, housing costs and travel access to
Urbana-Champaign. At that time, we will request the formal title
of your talk, if you decide to give one. A program will then be

made up and mailed in April 1983 to those who indicate that they
will attend.

We are currently seeking sources of support to defray local
expenses for participants, but we do not at this time anticipate
being able to provide funds to defray travel costs.

Since our mailing list may be incomplete, please pass this
information along to any students and colleagues who may be
interested, but who may not have received this letter.
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We are also updating The Regeneration Mailing List. If there
are corrections in your address or additions to be made, please
indicate them on your reply and the data base in the computer will
be altered appropriately. We hope you are able to attend, and are

looking forward to seeing you.
Sincerely,
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Charles E. Dinsmore, Ph.D.
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